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Directors’ Note 
Dear Families, 

  

Happy February! This is a perfect time of 

year to teach the children how to show 

the people in their lives just how special 

they are! Baking some cookies for a 

neighbor, making a special card for 

grandparents, and making Valentines for 

classmates are all ways to celebrate this 

special month! We will also be collecting 

treats to send to our troops to thank them 

for all they do! Open registration begins 

this month, so please make sure you have 

finalized your paperwork for the summer 

and upcoming school year! 

 

Warmest Regards,  

 

Miss Cindy & Miss Ashley 

Treats for the Homeless 

We will be partnering with St. Therese 
to create cards and treat bags this 
week for the homeless.   

Western Branch Academy will be 
closed in observance of 

Presidents’ Day on Monday, 
February 19th. 

Dental Health Month 
February is National Dental Health 
Month.  Ms. Michelle from Midgette 
Family Dentistry will visit us to 
teach the children about good 
dental hygiene and how to take 
care of our teeth.  She is coming to 
WBA on Monday, February 12th and 
Tuesday, February 27th.  

Valentine’s Day Parties 
Classroom Valentine’s Day parties will 
be held on Tuesday, February 13th 

Wednesday, February 14th. Please 
check with your child’s teacher for 
the date and sign up sheet for their 
classroom party. We look forward to 
celebrating Valentine’s Day at WBA! 

Courtesy Calls 
Many parents ask if they should call 
the office if their child is going to be 
absent due to illness or family plans. 
The answer is…YES! In addition, if 
your child comes for after school 
care, please let the office know if 
they will not be taking the bus to 
WBA. The teachers appreciate 
knowing and it helps them plan for 
the day.  Thank you! 

Summer camp registration has begun!  
Summer camp brochures are available 
in the office. The registration fee for 
summer is $75 for the first child and 
$50 for each additional child.  Camp 
runs for eleven weeks: June 18th 
through August 24th.  There is a 
minimum attendance requirement of at 
least two weeks.  This year’s summer 
camp theme is “The Most Magical 
Camp on Earth”. We hope to see you 
there!  

Summer Camp 

Registration 

PK 4 & Kindergarten will celebrate 
the 100th day of school on 
Thursday, February 22nd. 


